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The Grove Nursery School

Pastoral Care Policy

It is our policy to do our best to ensure that children enrolled in The Grove Nursery School and their families receive the care and consideration to which they are entitled.  We recognise the importance of maintaining a good standard of well-being for children, staff and parents.  We aim to support families and children by ‘lending an ear’ for parents, being readily available for parents and giving extra assistance in emergencies.  We try to see things from a parent’s point of view so that we are best able to support parents’ and children’s needs.  It is our policy to treat children, staff and parents with respect and consideration at all times:

The following support our pastoral care policy:

· We encourage parents of unsettled children to ring at any time to reassure themselves that their child is happy.

· We encourage parents with queries or worries to call or ring any afternoon when we have time to chat to them

· All parents are invited to progress interviews with their child’s teacher (in late autumn and early spring)

· We have positive daily contact with parents and other carers on arrival and at hometime.

· It is our policy to treat all parents as equal irrespective of social background, religion, nationality, occupational standing or gender.

· Staff are encouraged to physically get down to child level when talking to children so that each child may feel that he/she is receiving individual attention and is important

· Our organisation is such that maximum amount of staff time is spent with children thus ensuring that they receive a high standard of care and attention.

· The time staff have with children allows them to build good relationships with them and get to know their fears and problems

· Children with problems are often the focus of staff meetings when we collaborate to ensure that each child’s needs are met.

· We aim, in all matters, to promote a positive self-esteem in our children and encourage parents in their role as early educators.
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